Conditional Use June 1, 2005

The Shenango Township Board of Supervisors held a special meeting held on Wednesday, June 1, 2005 7:30 PM, for the purpose of a conditional use for the The Fields, a development by Ron and Karen Esposito, with supervisors Larry Herman, Sherry Wehr and William Albertini present.

Two family units in an R-2 Zone, asked for a blanket variance for Phase I on the facing of the garage doors towards Fields Road.

All items reviewed by the Lawrence County Planning Department and the Shenango Township Planning Commission.

Zoning Officer Omar Abdoe stated that the plan meets all the requirements.

Motion by Mr. Herman second by Mrs. Wehr to approve the conditional use for the Field Phase I. All if favor, motion approved.